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24th July 2011 
 
 
Dear Dr de Prado 
 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to contribute to the BOFAS 2011 meeting at: 

 

Beaumont House, Burfield Road, Old Windsor, Berkshire. England, SL4 2JJ,  

 

as a lecturer in our educational lectures. Would you be able to talk in the session on: 

 

Wednesday 2nd November. 
 
The proposed running order is: 
 
14.00  Symposium:  Is there anything really new in forefoot surgery? 
   
14.00- 14.15 A Short History of nearly everything    
 
14.15 -14.30 A Short History of MI bunion surgery  De Prado 
 
14.30 -14.45 Using MIS for toe deformities    
 
14.45 -15.00 MIS and metatarsalgia    DePrado 
 
15.00 -15.15 The UK experience of MI     
 
15.15 -15.30 Do we really need MI?     
 
 
I really appreciate your considering this, and do hope that you will be able to accept. 
Could you let me know if you are able to accept? 
 
We would be delighted to pay your travel, and accommodation, if you wish to stay. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Fred Robinson 
President BOFAS 
 
Steve Bendall 
Chairman Ed Com BOFAS 
 


